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8 December 2022 
 
 
 
Ian Kennedy 
fyi-request-21089-85c3dc41@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe Ian   

  
Time Extension of your Official Information Act request, reference:  HNZ00006603 
 
Thank you for your email of 9 November 2022, asking for the following information under 
the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):  
  

How many full time equivalent medical specialists are employed in the auckland 
region for the specialities of medical oncology and radiation oncology 
 
How many full time equivalent medical registrars are employed in the auckland 
region for the specialities of medical oncology and radiation oncology 

   
Health NZ needs extra time  
The Act requires that we advise you of our decision on your request no later than 
20 working days after the day we received your request. Since a proper response cannot 
reasonably be made within the original time limit, we are writing to advise that we are 
extending the deadline for our reply to 16 December 2022.  
 
This extension is required because the consultations on the information is such that a 
proper response cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit.  
  
How to get in contact 
If you have any questions, you can contact us at oia@adhb.govt.nz.  
  
If you are not happy with this extension, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 802 602.  
 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā  
  
  

 
 
Mark Fenwick 
Official Information Act Manager 
Te Toka Tumai Auckland 
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